
Public Information Meeting Notice 
From the Farmland Preservation Program to the Working Lands Initiative 

 

The last biennial state budget bill completely revises the Farmland Preservation tax credit 

program into what is now called the Working Lands Initiative (WLI).  As the heart of this new 

state program is the goal of preserving Wisconsin farmland through tax credit incentives, 

prescribed land uses and penalties for converting farmland to nonagricultural uses. 

If you currently participate in this tax credit program or would like to know more please plan on 

attending one or more of these public information meetings listed below.  Although each 

meeting will focus on a specific area of the county, attendance is not restricted. 

Topics to be covered: 

 A comparison of the new program to the old program 

 An overview of the main components of WLI: 

o Farmland preservation planning 

o Farmland preservation zoning 

o Conservation standards and compliance 

o Agricultural Enterprise Areas 

o Purchase of Conservation Easements (PACE) 

 Discussion of the decisions before Iowa County and  its local units of government 

 Question/Answer period 

The goal of these meetings are to provide information, enhance understanding and gather 

public input as the county continues to work with the towns and municipalities on land use 

planning and its impacts on our rich agricultural heritage.  

Location: County Board Room, Iowa County Courthouse, 222 N. Iowa St, Dodgeville  

Time: 7:00 to 9:00 p.m. 

Presented by: Office of Planning & Development Land Conservation Department   

Date and Targeted Area of the County: 

 Jan 12, 2011 – Towns of Arena and Brigham 

 Jan 13, 2011 – Towns of Dodgeville and Ridgeway 

 Jan 20, 2011 – Towns of Mineral Point, Moscow and Waldwick 

 Feb 9, 2011 – Towns of Clyde and Wyoming 

 Feb 10, 2011 – Towns of Eden, Highland and Pulaski 

 Feb 17, 2011 – Towns of Linden and Mifflin 
 

 
If you have questions, please call Scott Godfrey at (608) 935-0333 or email scott.godfrey@iowacounty.org 
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